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Cengage Advantage Books: Fundamentals of Business Law
Today: Summarized Cases Roger LeRoy Miller 2015-01-01
Packed with 2013 and 2014 cases, FUNDAMENTALS OF
BUSINESS LAW TODAY: SUMMARIZED CASES, 10e covers core
business law topics like contracts and sales in a
concise paperback. Summarized cases integrated
throughout the text illustrate key points of law without
unnecessary detail. Intended for the one-term course
focused primarily on contracts and sales, the text
condenses the latest legal topics--including cyberlaw,
health-care, financial reform, and more--for quick
comprehension. An entire chapter is devoted to Internet
Law, Social Media, and Privacy. Current, abbreviated,
and affordable, FUNDAMENTALS OF BUSINESS LAW TODAY:
SUMMARIZED CASES, 10e provides an easy-to-understand
alternative to traditional Business Law texts. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.

Business Law I Essentials MIRANDE. DE ASSIS VALBRUNE
(RENEE. CARDELL, SUZANNE.) 2019-09-27 A less-expensive
grayscale paperback version is available. Search for
ISBN 9781680923018. Business Law I Essentials is a brief
introductory textbook designed to meet the scope and
sequence requirements of courses on Business Law or the
Legal Environment of Business. The concepts are
presented in a streamlined manner, and cover the key
concepts necessary to establish a strong foundation in
the subject. The textbook follows a traditional approach
to the study of business law. Each chapter contains
learning objectives, explanatory narrative and concepts,
references for further reading, and end-of-chapter
questions. Business Law I Essentials may need to be
supplemented with additional content, cases, or related
materials, and is offered as a foundational resource
that focuses on the baseline concepts, issues, and
approaches.
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The Elements of Drafting Edmund Leolin Piesse 1976
Business Law: Text & Exercises Roger LeRoy Miller
2018-01-01 Focus on the basics of business law
principles with BUSINESS LAW: TEXT AND EXERCISES, 9E.
Written in user-friendly language, each chapter
concentrates on one important topic, allowing readers to
easily explore specific points of law and concepts. The
authors have taken special care to provide
straightforward descriptions, everyday examples, and
varied exercises to help readers apply what they are
reading and learning to real-life situations. Developed
to provide a business law overview, this edition’s
short, concise chapters are punctuated with illustrative
and timely features, including Highlighting the Point
and real case summaries. Each chapter’s learning tools
clarify contemporary legal principles in a practical
presentation that ensures readers gain a solid
understanding of business law. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Cengage Advantage Books: Business Law Today, The
Essentials: Text and Summarized Cases Roger LeRoy Miller
2016-01-01 Interesting, clear, and applied, BUSINESS LAW
TODAY, THE ESSENTIALS: TEXT AND SUMMARIZED CASES, 11E is
a concise guide to the law and what it means in the
business world -- from contracts and secured
transactions to warranties and government regulations.
Easy to understand with an engaging writing style that
is matched by vibrant visuals, BUSINESS LAW TODAY: THE
ESSENTIALS includes coverage of contemporary topics that
impact not only the business world, but also the
reader’s personal life. The book examines timely issues,
such as the financial crisis and its impact on business
law, identity theft, immigration law, and diversity
business-law-today-10th-edition-ebook

issues. Fascinating features and intriguing cases
highlight the practicality of the concepts highlighted
in the book. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
ACCOUNTING FOR NON-ACCOUNTING STUDENTS 10TH EDITION
J.R.. FRANKLIN DYSON (ELLIE.) 2020 For undergraduate and
graduate Accounting courses, as part of non-Accounting
programmes. Simplified learning of real-world accounting
problems Accounting for Non-Accounting Students, 10th
Edition, by Dyson & Franklin provides real-life
understanding of accounting by introducing the purpose
and key ideas of financial and management accounting to
students who have had little or no previous knowledge of
the subject. This textbook is renowned for its clear and
non-technical explanations of essential accounting
techniques, in a language accessible to all. It engages
with students to help them cross.
The Legal Environment of Business + MindTap Business
Law, 1 Term (6 Months) 2017
Business Law Today, Standard: Text & Summarized Cases
Roger LeRoy Miller 2013-06-25 Interesting, clear, and
applied, BUSINESS LAW TODAY: STANDARD EDITION is the
ideal guide to the law and what it means in the business
world--from contracts and secured transactions to
warranties and government regulations. Easy to
understand with an engaging writing style that is
matched by vibrant visuals, BUSINESS LAW TODAY includes
coverage of contemporary topics that impact not only the
business world, but your life--from the financial crisis
and its impact on business law to identity
theft,immigration law, and diversity issues. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in
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the ebook version.
The Law of Torts John G. Fleming 1987 This textbook
still stands as one of the leading works of scholarship
on Australian tort law. Fleming's coverage draws on
authorities in Australia & other common law
jurisdictions, providing a thorough analysis for student
& practitioner alike. A clear, precise & comprehensive
statement of modern tort law, it is founded on a strong
philosophical examination of this central area of the
law.
Keay's Insolvency Michael Murray 2016-03-10 The ninth
edition of Keay's Insolvency has come at a time when
major insolvency reforms, foreshadowed in previous
editions, have just been announced. While none of these
has become law, the authors have introduced readers to
the proposed changes and the considerable impact they
will have on the operation of the law and the
administration of insolvencies. These include the
introduction of a safe harbour defence to insolvent
trading, allowing more emphasis on informal
restructuring, restrictions on counter-parties
terminating contracts under "ipso facto" clauses, and
allowing small companies to go through a streamlined
liquidation process. The timing of these reforms, and
their significance, is such that those studying and
practicing in insolvency need to have an understanding
of what is coming, which Keay will provide, even if by
way of brief comment at various points throughout. Those
reforms have confirmed the authors' continued and
increased focus on corporate restructuring law and
practice, including outside the context of formal
insolvency, an on-going trend in Australia, and
internationally. This edition also has new commentary on
the roles and duties of lawyers acting in insolvency.
business-law-today-10th-edition-ebook

PPS law and practice and further embedded in the
commentary, along with cross-border insolvency, tax,
banking and other related laws. The text has necessarily
been updated with commentary on new and important case
law, with an emphasis on decisions from the High Court
and Courts of Appeals, or on decisions that add new
perspectives on the law and practice. The authors have
given greater emphasis to legal and insolvency practice
- with references throughout to ASIC and AFSA regulatory
guidance, Court rules, the ARITA Code, tax issues and
forms. Useful tables have been added to explain the
details in the text and each chapter now has a summary
table of references to the particular parts of the
legislation, regulatory guidance, and court rules. The
book also cross-references to cases in the new case
book, Insolvency Law - Commentary and Materials.
Commentary on the statistical trends available from the
October 2015 annual reports of the regulators, and other
data, is explained, in particular in as far as they may
support the law reform trends. The final chapter in the
last edition of the text critically assessed Australia's
insolvency regime. The authors stand by that commentary
and have necessarily updated and added to it in light of
the law reform announcements, remaining of the view that
while the laws work well enough, the environment local
and international environment in which they operate has
significantly changed such that, while the reforms are
welcomed, a wholesale review of the regime in Australia
is still needed. The authors are pleased to see the
recognition given to Australian insolvency law and
practice through the election of Mr Mark Robinson of PPB
Advisory as President of INSOL International in 2015,
and of Professor Rosalind Mason, of Queensland
University of Technology (QUT), as Chair of INSOL
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Academics. Both have contributed enormously to the
development of the practice and law of insolvency both
in Australia and internationally. We are very pleased to
have Mark Robinson contribute a foreword to this edition
of the book. Michael Murray remains a visiting fellow at
the Queensland University of Technology, and is now a
Fellow of the Australian Academy of Law, and continues
to work in and contribute to the development and
thinking of insolvency and restructuring law, practice
and policy. Jason Harris is now an Associate Professor
in Law at the University of Technology, Sydney, and
continues to teach and write extensively in the area, in
particular in corporate law and restructuring. Each
brings his respective knowledge, experience and thoughts
to this important area of law and practice.
INTRODUCTION TO THE LAW OF CONTRACT. STEPHEN. GRAW 2020
Money, Banking, and Financial Markets Roger LeRoy Miller
2004 Focussing on money and banking, this text provides
an integrated coverage of topics that are important to
these fields in the 21st century.
Keenan and Riches' Business Law Sarah Riches 2011 This
text is specifically designed for non-law students
studying the law relating to business. Maintaining the
accessible approach which has made this book so popular,
the authors provide user-friendly explanations to equip
students with a good understanding of key legal
concepts.
International Business Law and Its Environment Richard
Schaffer 2011-03-21 INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS LAW AND ITS
ENVIRONMENT, 8e, International Edition centers on the
basic market-entry strategies most firms deploy as they
expand into international markets: trade in goods and
services, protecting and licensing intellectual
property, and foreign direct investment. Interweaving
business-law-today-10th-edition-ebook

the law with ethics-related issues, the text shows how
individual firms manage these strategies in different
ways while discussing the latest political, economic,
and legal developments around the world. Helpful
features such as case examples, end-of-chapter
questions, and ethics activities help solidify your
understanding of the material.
Business Law Today, Standard: Text & Summarized Cases
Roger LeRoy Miller 2016-01-01 BUSINESS LAW TODAY:
STANDARD EDITION, 11E combines the legal credibility,
authoritativeness, and comprehensiveness of a
traditional business law book with strong visual appeal
and reader-friendly features. This book's engaging,
high-interest presentation is complemented by the
essential detail and information necessary to completely
explain business law topics. BUSINESS LAW TODAY:
STANDARD EDITION offers in a credible business law
source that you will want to read. The book explicitly
meets the AACSB curriculum requirements. This edition
covers contemporary topics that impact today’s business
world, such as the financial crisis and its impact on
business law, identity theft, immigration law, and
diversity issues. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
International Business Law and Its Environment Richard
Schaffer 2014-01-01 Today most people agree that no
business is purely domestic and that even the smallest
local firms are affected by global competition and world
events. INTERNATIONAL BUSINESS AND ITS LEGAL ENVIRONMENT
is designed to deliver comprehensive, yet accessible,
coverage of the legal implications and ramifications of
doing business internationally, along with the related
cultural, political, economic, and ethical issues faced
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by global business managers. Focusing on trade, the
licensing of intellectual property, and foreign direct
investment, the authors present the three major forms of
doing business in a foreign country through real-world
examples, precedent-setting cases, managerial
implications, and ethical considerations. From the legal
relationship between parties in an international
business transaction to managing risk to learning the
special challenges of doing business in emerging
economies, the 9th Edition helps students understand the
most common practices and critical issues in global
business law. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Consumer and Trading Standards Bryan Lewin 2019-12-16
The user-friendly text of Consumer and Trading
Standards: Law and Practice provides a clear and
exhaustive analysis of the law including case law and
its application, wording of the statutory provision,
plus expert commentary and analysis of the practical
issues. The existing chapters have been thoroughly
updated to take account of new case-law and statutory
updates, including a further review of the text
following Brexit. This title covers the law in England,
Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland.
Cengage Advantage Books: Business Law Today: The
Essentials Roger LeRoy Miller 2010-01-01 This text is a
briefer paperback version of the widely-adopted
Miller/Jentz BUSINESS LAW TODAY: THE STANDARD EDITION.
THE ESSENTIALS offers the very same traits that have
made that book so successful edition after edition - it
provides the legal credibility and authoritativeness of
a traditional business law book while also offering
strong visual appeal and student friendly features. The
business-law-today-10th-edition-ebook

text’s engaging, high-interest presentation is
complemented by the essential detail and information
necessary to completely explain law topics. The book
truly offers you and your students the best of both
worlds--a credible business law source, which students
will be motivated to read. Its magic and the cornerstone
of its widespread success is in this ability to appeal
to both instructors and students without being mutually
exclusive. BUSINESS LAW TODAY: THE ESSENTIALS also
offers the most comprehensive teaching and learning
support package on the market, with something to fit
many different instructional or learning styles. This
text explicitly meets the AACSB curriculum requirements.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Business Law Today Roger LeRoy Miller 2016
Business Law: Text & Exercises Roger LeRoy Miller
2018-01-01 Focus on the basics of business law
principles with BUSINESS LAW: TEXT AND EXERCISES, 9E.
Written in user-friendly language, each chapter
concentrates on one important topic, allowing readers to
easily explore specific points of law and concepts. The
authors have taken special care to provide
straightforward descriptions, everyday examples, and
varied exercises to help readers apply what they are
reading and learning to real-life situations. Developed
to provide a business law overview, this edition’s
short, concise chapters are punctuated with illustrative
and timely features, including Highlighting the Point
and real case summaries. Each chapter’s learning tools
clarify contemporary legal principles in a practical
presentation that ensures readers gain a solid
understanding of business law. Important Notice: Media
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content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Employment Law for Business Dawn Bennett-Alexander 2001
Addresses law and employment decisions with a management
perspective. This text explains how to approach and
manage legal employment decisions, and outlines the
specific legal framework in which management decisions
are made.
Macdonald's Immigration Law & Practice Ian A. Macdonald
2014 Since the publication of the first edition in 1983
Macdonald's Immigration Law & Practice has established
itself as the standard textbook in the field and is
recognised by the legal profession as the most
authoritative text on immigration law. Written with
precision by leading immigration experts the work has
been updated to offer all of the latest legislation,
cases, political developments and commentary and
guidance on every significant aspect of the law and
practice of immigration. The ninth edition has been
fully revised to contain all the latest SIs, and recent
case law, including decisions from Strasbourg, the House
of Lords and the Court of Appeal as well as the latest
immigration appeals Procedure Rules, Practice Direction
and CPR.
Business Law in Canada Richard Yates 1998-06-15
Appropriate for one-semester courses in Administrative
Law at both college and university levels. Legal
concepts and Canadian business applications are
introduced in a concise, one-semester format. The text
is structured so that five chapters on contracts form
the nucleus of the course, and the balance provides
stand-alone sections that the instructor may choose to
cover in any order. We've made the design more readerfriendly, using a visually-appealing four-colour format
business-law-today-10th-edition-ebook

and enlivening the solid text with case snippets and
extracts. The result is a book that maintains the strong
legal content of previous editions while introducing
more real-life examples of business law in practice.
Business Law Today - The Essentials Roger LeRoy Miller
2005-01 Prepared by Roger LeRoy Miller, Institute for
University Studies, Arlington, Texas, and William Eric
Hollowell, Member of U.S. Supreme Court Bar, Minnesota
State Bar, and Florida State Bar. Includes chapter
objectives, key points covered in the text, chapter
introduction, chapter outline, true-false questions,
fill-in questions, multiple-choice questions, short
essay problems, issue spotters, and answers to all but
the essay questions. The answers to the essay questions
are in the Instructor's Manual.
Understanding Company Law Phillip Lipton 2017
Understanding Company Law 19th edition is a leading text
for both undergraduate law and business law students of
corporations law. This edition retains the logical
structure and comprehensive approach of earlier
editions. It has been updated throughout to include
discussion of the most recent relevant legislative
developments, inclduing the following.
Business Law Today, Comprehensive: Text and Cases:
Diverse, Ethical, Online, and Global Environment Roger
LeRoy Miller 2014-01-01 BUSINESS LAW TODAY:
COMPREHENSIVE immerses you in the excitement of cuttingedge business law with a wide selection of intriguing
new cases and thorough coverage of the latest
developments in the field. The Tenth Edition of this
successful textbook makes the study of business law
appealing and relevant--without sacrificing the legal
credibility and comprehensive coverage that have made
the text a trusted favorite. Each chapter's visually
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engaging, time-tested learning tools illustrate how law
is applied to real-world business problems--and how
landmark cases, statutes, and other laws are having a
significant impact on the way businesses operate both
within the United States and across the globe. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
Evidence Roderick Munday 2019-05-09 Munday's Evidence is
a concise yet stimulating introduction to the key areas
of the law of evidence. Vibrant and engaging, the book
demystifies a traditionally intimidating subject.
Careful analysis of the issues, both historic and
current, ensures that the text thoroughly explores the
'core' of the subject. Whether used as a primer, core
text, or as a reintroduction to the subject, Evidence is
the ideal companion for those keen to grasp the core
principles and current law of evidence. Online Resources
This book is accompanied by online resources, including:
- Answer guidance to questions in the text - Useful
weblinks - Legal updates
The Legal Environment Today: Business In Its Ethical,
Regulatory, E-Commerce, and Global Setting Roger LeRoy
Miller 2012-02-02 THE LEGAL ENVIRONMENT TODAY: BUSINESS
IN ITS ETHICAL, REGULATORY, E-COMMERCE, AND GLOBAL
SETTING, 7th Edition gives students the working
knowledge of business-related laws recommended by the
Association to Advance Collegiate Schools of Business,
and helps strengthen the reasoning skills they need to
interpret and apply them. Challenging students to
analyze and resolve the legal issues in the chapters,
the text includes many learning features, including full
cases and excerpts from 2010 and 2011 decisions, exam
preparation tools, hypothetical situations and
business-law-today-10th-edition-ebook

exercises, ethical discussions, and international
considerations. Chapter topics include the latest on
corporate responsibility, the housing crisis, financial
and credit card reforms, health-care laws, and much
more. Hands-on and student friendly, the text includes
online access to interactive flash cards, quizzing, and
other study tools. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Business Law Henry R. Cheeseman 2012-08-21 This is the
eBook of the printed book and may not include any media,
website access codes, or print supplements that may come
packaged with the bound book. Visually engaging,
enticing and current examples with an overall focus on
business. Business Law continues to be the most engaging
text for readers by featuring a visually appealing
format with enticing and current examples while
maintaining its focus on business. Readers will learn
business law, ethics, and the legal environment in a way
that will encourage them to ask questions and go beyond
basic memorization.
Cengage Advantage Books: Fundamentals of Business Law
Today: Summarized Cases Roger LeRoy Miller 2015-01-01
Packed with 2013 and 2014 cases, FUNDAMENTALS OF
BUSINESS LAW TODAY: SUMMARIZED CASES, 10e covers core
business law topics like contracts and sales in a
concise paperback. Summarized cases integrated
throughout the text illustrate key points of law without
unnecessary detail. Intended for the one-term course
focused primarily on contracts and sales, the text
condenses the latest legal topics--including cyberlaw,
health-care, financial reform, and more--for quick
comprehension. An entire chapter is devoted to Internet
Law, Social Media, and Privacy. Current, abbreviated,
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and affordable, FUNDAMENTALS OF BUSINESS LAW TODAY:
SUMMARIZED CASES, 10e provides an easy-to-understand
alternative to traditional Business Law texts. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
Business Law and the Legal Environment Jethro K.
Lieberman 1993-04
Cengage Advantage Books: Business Law Today, The
Essentials: Text and Summarized Cases Roger LeRoy Miller
2013-01-04 Interesting, clear, and applied, BUSINESS LAW
TODAY: THE ESSENTIALS is your concise guide to the law
and what it means in the business world--from contracts
and secured transactions to warranties and government
regulations. Easy to understand with an engaging writing
style that is matched by vibrant visuals, BUSINESS LAW
TODAY includes coverage of contemporary topics that
impact not only the business world, but your life such
as identity theft. Fascinating features and intriguing
cases highlight the material's practicality. The text's
companion website includes resources to help you study,
such as sample answers to selected end-of-chapter
business scenarios and case problems (one per chapter) ;
Internet exercises; and interactive quizzes for every
chapter. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Essentials of Business Law Anthony Liuzzo 2019
West's Business Law Kenneth W. Clarkson 2003-05-17 This
interactive CD-ROM Edition is based on the best selling
print version of West's Business Law, 9th Edition. This
CD-ROM can be used as a stand alone item or in
conjunction with the text. This CD-ROM appeals to those
looking to experience business law in a whole new way
business-law-today-10th-edition-ebook

and medium. Along with inclusion of the entire West's
Business Law text, this CD-ROM includes video segments,
full case presentations, a built-in study guide,
quizzes, self-tests and more.
Cengage Advantage Books: Business Law Today: The
Essentials Roger Miller 2007-09-26 Interesting, clear,
and applied, BUSINESS LAW TODAY: THE ESSENTIALS is your
concise guide to the law and what it means in the
business world--from contracts and secured transactions
to warranties and government regulations. Easy to
understand with an engaging writing style that is
matched by vibrant visuals, BUSINESS LAW TODAY includes
coverage of contemporary topics that impact not only the
business world, but your life--from the USA Patriot
Act's effect on constitutional rights to the national Do
Not Call registry. Fascinating features and intriguing
cases highlight the material's practicality. The text's
companion website includes resources to help you study,
such as sample answers to the end-of-chapter case
problem features; videos clips for use with in-text
video questions; Internet exercises; and interactive
quizzes for every chapter. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Organizational Behaviour Andrzej Huczynski 2009-07-01
This text encourages participate teaching and active
learning through a structured style and format, with
each chapter containing a list of key concepts and
objectives.
West's Business Law Kenneth Clarkson 2005-11-28 A market
leader used by more colleges and universities than any
other business law text, West's Business Law continues
to set the standard for making classic black letter law
accessible, interesting, and relevant to business
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students. This Tenth Edition refines and builds upon
traditions established when the book was first
introduced: authoritative content blended with cuttingedge coverage of contemporary topics and cases and an
unmatched selection of innovative, high-quality support
materials. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Fundamentals of Business Law Roger LeRoy Miller 2007
This cost-effective alternative to traditional Business
Law texts offers in-depth coverage of all core topics
(including contracts and sales) in a brief, paperback
format. It's the first book of its kind to combine a

business-law-today-10th-edition-ebook

less expensive, less detailed approach with excerpted
(rather than summarized) cases to illustrate key points
of law. This text is perfect for single-semester courses
that focus primarily on contracts and sales.
Russell-Clarke and Howe on Industrial Designs Martin
Howe 2016-09-23
Corporations Law Jeswynn Yogaratnam 2016-10-13
Corporations Law: In Principle, 10th edition, continues
its tradition of being one of the most easy to
understand texts on corporate law in Australia. Since
the last edition, there have been many significant
developments in both legislation and case law as a
result of a range of government reviews and
administrative changes.
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